
Dear Editor-in-Chief: 

I hope this email will find you in great health and spirit. I am writing this email with 
great enthusiasm and passion to express my willingness to become a ‘editorial board 
member’ for the Journal of Biomedical and Pharmaceutical Sciences. At present, I 
am working at Dana-Farber Cancer Institute. Earlier, I worked at many prestigious 
institutions like Cincinnati Children's Hospital and University of Texas Health Science 
center at San Antonio. 

I take this opportunity to add here that I have an experience with reviewing as well as 
writing manuscripts and have experience reviewing manuscripts (>10) for a number 
of journals. Till date, my research work has resulted in original research articles 
published in various journals such as Breast Cancer Research and Journal of Cell 
Physiology. In addition, my research has been presented at numerous national and 
international platforms. 

I strongly believe that I have thorough scientific training to do a scientifically sound 
job of being an editorial board member. Serving as an editor for the Journal 
of  Biomedical and Pharmaceutical Sciences will greatly help me as a researcher to 
update myself about recent advances and research trends in the field. 

I am attaching herewith my resume for your review. I will greatly appreciate it if you 
could help me to know how I could serve as an 'editor' for the Journal of Biomedical 
and Pharmaceutical Sciences  . 

With best regards, 

Sreeram 

 


